



Tel: 01228 560399 E-mail: <a href="mailto:admin@gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk">admin@gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk">www.gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk</a> Headteacher: Miss K Williamson

## Notification of a pupil being tested for COVID -19

**Dear Parents** 

Please note, this information is designed to inform you, not to cause alarm.

I am writing to let you know that a child is being tested for Covid-19. We have been notified that they are being tested, as their parents believe they are displaying one or more of the three official symptoms of COVID-19 and as a result have booked a test for their child. As soon as we know the result of the test we will inform you.

Please make sure you monitor your child for any of the 3 main symptoms:

- A new continuous cough
- A temperature above 37.8 degrees C
- A loss of taste or smell (anosmia)

Only if your child starts to display any symptoms should you arrange for your child to be tested. Your child should continue to attend school as normal as long as he/she is not displaying symptoms.

We will notify you of the outcome of the test as soon as we know. If the test result is positive, we will inform you of the next steps at that stage.

Please contact school if you have any questions or concerns.

Many thanks

Medillimm

Kirsty Williamson

